
CURWEN WEEKLY 

Issue 24                                                 19th March 2021 to 26th March 2021                                        Dinner Week Menu: 2                                                                                                  

                          
  

Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers 

It has been lovely walking around school this week and seeing the children getting stuck in with their learning – quite l iterally in year 4 
where they have been sculpting with clay! It is so nice having everyone back, and we hope that the children are enjoying being able to 
spend time with their friends. The return of catch-up clubs this week has been very smooth. A big thank you to the staff for all of their 
support running these, and a big thank you to our parents and carers for allowing your child/ren to attend and collecting them on time. 

Please remember that we have 20 minute windows to spread everyone out, so please do not arrive early which results in queuing. All 
parents/carers will be requested to wear a face covering unless exempt. Please do not be offended if staff ask you to wear a face cov-
ering, or display a lanyard to avoid this if you are exempt. We have lots of staff in the playground, so you are welcome to drop your 
child/ren at the gates and not enter the playground if you prefer not to put on a face covering.  

We are including information again this week about the 2021 census. As you know, this happens every 10 years and it is REALLY im-
portant that everyone completes this. It is the information from the census which determines how much money Newham rec eives, so 
the more people that complete it the better off we will  all  be! 

We are continuing to update the information on our school website, so please do have a look if you are struggling to find any infor-
mation you need  - https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/. 

A big thank you for all  of your support with Red Nose Day. We hope the children have enjoyed having a non-uniform day, and we very 
much appreciate the generosity of you all  donating money on School Money. The payment option will  remain on your account until 
Wednesday 24th March after which we will  delete it. For anyone that wants to donate more money, please go to https://
donation.comicrelief.com/cart/1tTP5mkBnD9ufWEfR8xX8X  

We wish you all  a wonderful weekend and look forward to seeing everyone (virtually) for parents’ evening next week. 

Mrs Mansfield 

This Week’s Scores Next Week’s Fixtures 

TimeTables—RockStars  

Since the beginning of the year, children have all worked really hard in representing their classes to become ultimate TT warriors. Unfor-
tunately due to lockdown, we thought it was a good idea to pause the tournament so that we can continue to enjoy and celebrate the 
tournament once we were back at school. We are pleased to announce the tournament will  now resume, so please support you child/

children to keep practising their times tables  

https://www.curwen.newham.sch.uk/page/?title=Home+Learning&pid=317
https://donation.comicrelief.com/cart/1tTP5mkBnD9ufWEfR8xX8X
https://donation.comicrelief.com/cart/1tTP5mkBnD9ufWEfR8xX8X


   

 

AM— Noah                                     PM — George          

RDR— Andrea                                RM— Emelda      

RF— Rameen                                  RS — Kaezia            

1K— Zeyad                                     1C — Abir            

1M— Ibrahim                                1D— Kristabel        

2L— Thalia                                      2B— Bradly        

2R— Hafsa                                      2M— Rafay             

3B— Whole Class                          3G— Dmitri               

3H— Whole Class                         3L— Andy           

4C— Hana                                      4N— Raiyan             

4B— Lamine                                  4A— Ana        

5C— Tajenique                             5B— Abdulrahman        

5W— Taha                                     5L— Maryam           

6I— Ilham                                       6K— Gua Gua                      

6U— Awen                                     6B— Samirah              

LST1— Joen                                  LST2 — Nahida                   

Pupil of the Week 

Forest School - Monday 8th March 

The usual Forest School sessions will begin again the week commencing Monday 8th March: 

Monday - Year 1 girls group every Monday     Tuesday - Year 4 - see timetable       Wednesday—Year 3 - see timetable 

Please send children to school with suitable seasonal outdoor clothing, including wellies and waterproofs, on their Forest School Day  

Scholastic Book Club  

Scholastic Book Club is up and running!  For every £1 you spend on this month’s Book Club, our school will  earn 20p in Scholastic Re-
wards. Please place your order online by March 25th, 2021. Books will  be delivered to school, AFTER THE ORDERS ARE CLOSED on March 
25th. Please note that this offer is to order real paper-based books, not digital versions.  Go to https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/curwen/

digital-book-club to browse the latest books and order online. 

Easter Raffle  

Raffle tickets are now on sale in your child's class for our annual Easter Egg Raffle! Tickets cost 25p each or 5 for £1. All proceeds go to 
the school fund, which is used for projects in school, such as buying library books or playground equipment. All  Easter eggs are donated 

by members of school staff, so a big thanks to them for their support. We will  draw the winners on 1st April , and the winners will  be 
given their prizes to bring home.  Good Luck Everyone !  

BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

  2R—100% attendance 

https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/curwen/digital-book-club
https://schools.scholastic.co.uk/curwen/digital-book-club

